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PO Box 8469 
Perth Business Centre WA 6849 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Cusworth 
 
RE: Review of Horizon Power’s Metrology Procedure  
 
Horizon Power has reviewed its Metrology Procedures to align with the changes to 
the Metering Code 2012.  
 
Horizon Power has recently replaced the entire metering fleet with Advanced Meter 
Infrastructure (AMI) and potential competition in Horizon Power’s jurisdiction is 
emerging as a consideration.  Horizon Power now proposes a revised Metrology 
Procedure that will support both of these very significant changes to the operating 
environment.   
 
Pursuant of clause 6.20(2) of the Metering Code 2012, Horizon Power requests that 
the Authority initiate a review of the draft Metrology Procedure prior to this document 
being published. Please find attached Horizon Powers document for ERA review.  
 
We would be pleased to discuss further should you have any queries regarding the 
Metrology Procedure, please contact me on 6310 1522 or Greg Will, Metering 
Services Manager on 6310 1611. 
 
 
 

 
Kind regards 
Geoff White 
Manager Customer Service 




